
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

 

TO: Carhaul Local Unions 

   

FROM: John A. Murphy, Director, Freight & Carhaul Division 

  Avral Thompson, Director, Carhaul Division 

 

DATE: September 10, 2024 

 

RE:  Division Zoom Call with Teamster Leaders, Stewards and Members 

 

 

Please join us on an important membership call via Zoom webinar Monday, 

September 16, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. ET to hear how we can bring more Teamsters 

carhaulers into the fold and grow our strength as we prepare for national negotiations 

in 2025.  

 

This call is for principal officers, business agents, Teamster leaders, shop stewards and 

carhaul members.  

 

Pre-registration is required, and you may do so by visiting: ibt.io/CarhaulCall or by 

click the following link: ZOOM-Carhaul Membership Call. 

 

Thank you. 

 

JAM:AT/ae 
 

https://teamster-org.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_VGQDP7lgSzCWGHJewuJnEA#/registration

